

TRANSITION STEERING GROUP MEETING MINUTES 06/1/14

Present: Maggie Weir-Wilson, Helen Whittington, Alison Marshall, Adam Lea, Alan Sloan, Liz Thorns.

Action Points:

ITEM	WHO IS RESPONSIBLE?
1. Letter to HDC re nursery.	AS to support the nursery by writing a letter as an individual.
2. John M to be copied into e-mails & info such as minutes to be put on website.	All
3. MWW to make donation so that Local Food Film can be downloaded by AL	MWW/AL
4. MWW to inform John M of programme up until March.	MWW
5. LT to find out how many panels are in the library display.	LT
6. Discuss library display at Allotment Meeting.	All in attendance.
7. All to provide seedlings for April stall.	All
8. MWW & AM to contact HOGS re combining programmes.	MWW/AM
9. There is a role for someone on the Committee to help organise the films/ contact the Horsham Film Society.	Martin/ Jacqui to be contacted re the Film Society?
10. AM to discuss at the AGM the idea of acting as a contact point for different organisations ie Fairtrade & possibly publishing a newsletter.	AM
Next Meeting	2/2/14 6pm